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 Well once again we had a great meeting and 

our class taught by Pamela Varricchio was 

great! A big thank you! I’ve finished mine and 

was in Tampa yesterday so I went to Ikea and 

bought the stuffing for the pillow and also 

pick up a deeper pink to do another one! IKEA 

is a great place to shop. The pillow case was 

$4.00 and the stuffing was $3.00.  Where 

else can you get a pillow for $7.00 hand made?

In July we will have a great time and yummy 

food, as you all know from the email Pat Otto 

sent out, for those who weren’t at the 

meeting. That will be a great time, so bring 

your dish to pass and your appetite,  we are 

gonna have a hoedown! Can’t believe it’s almost 

the 4th of July and the heat is on! Good time 

for everyone to stay inside and get some 

painting done.  I know I’m starting to think 

about Christmas, so I’m going to start working 

on Mudding and alcohol ink ornaments. Just 

sold 4 to a lady for a charity raffle. So I’ve 

gotta get working.

I just wanted to wish you all a very Happy 4th 

of July. Have a great day and if your family 

does fireworks please be safe!

Enjoy the day!

Linda

Hugs,

Linda

President’s Letter
Linda Duff, President

SHDA
S p r i n g H i l l D e c o r a t i v e A r t i s t s

Howdy!

TREASURER REPORT

Carol Hechler, Treasurer

SHDA Financial Report June 2018
 

Beginning Balance...............................$  917.20

INCOME      
Program  Fee 6/2 Pamela Varricchio ....$   70.00    
Hospitality..............................................$     6.00    
Ways & Means.......................................$     8.00           
Total.......................................................$    84.00        

                                       $1001.20  
                      

EXPENSES    
Teacher Fee 6/2 Pamela Varricchio.......$   70.00         
Total.......................................................$   70.00  

            
Ending Balance.....................................$  931.20

PROGRAMS
Jeanette Seese, 1st VP

See the Secretary’s minutes for July’s 

program info. 

In August, Lynn Merritt is teaching a 

beautiful cat. The perfect pet - it doesn't 

shed or need a litter box. The photo is on 

page 3. The wood piece is $8 if you want one 

please contact Lynn ASAP 

by texting 727-439-0860 or email 

lynnmerritt12037@gmail.com.



The following info should be added to the 2018 

Membership List. 

Mary Banks

11250 Heathrow Ave., Spring Hill 34609

352-515-5696 home

352-232-5455 cell

glennieclyde@yahoo.com

Maria Simbala

 

varriccp@aol.com

8031 Sylvan Dr., Hudson Fl. 34667
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MEETING 

MINUTES
May 5, 2018

Lois Owens, Secretary

SHDA Meeting Minutes

June 2, 2018

PRESIDENT: Linda Duff welcomed everyone 

and wished them a Happy Memorial Day 

weekend.

PROGRAM: Jeanette Seese announced that 

the teacher for today’s program is Pam 

Varricchio. Our July meeting will be a 

western  theme. Pat Otto purchased western 

hats and scarfs that were distributed. We 

will have a contest for best decorated hat. 

If you were not at the meeting to get a hat, 

purchase one at the dollar store or use one 

you have. Jeanette will also bring some 

decorative items for decorating the hat 

during the meeting. Please bring a glue gun.

Please bring a dish to share with keeping in 

mind the western theme, i.e. cornbread, 

beans, etc. Each dish should serve 6-8. We 

will also have a short program. It will be free 

to all members. Please bring an 8 x 10 or 

surface comparable to that size. You can 

even have a large flower pot. Please paint the 

background either black or a dark blue.

The painting will be a silhouette on a sunset. 

You can pick any silhouette you want or Pat 

will bring one of a heron as requested. We 

will only need bright red, bright orange, 

bright yellow and white paints.

SECRETARY & TREASURER: Both reports 

were published in the minutes and were 

accepted as written.

OLD NEWS: A reminder that our Christmas 

party this year is being hosted by Dottie 

Ptaszynski. Pam Varricchio volunteered to 

help if needed.

There was a short discussion on whether we 

were going to paint ornaments this year for the 

K-9 Patriots.

Carol Hechler thanked all of those that have 

donated toward the roof.

Eileen Peters volunteered to be second back-up 

photographer for our meetings.

NEW NEWS: Linda Duff addressed the group 

about her problem of finding where to sign up 

for the upcoming classes on the website.

After a bit of discussion, it was decided that 

we would not be required to sign up in advance. 

Pat Otto has already addressed this on the 

website. The teachers will just prepare for 15 

for each class.

SHOW & TELL: It is always so much fun to see 

all the beautiful paintings from our group. Also 

educational.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois Owens

(minutes cont’d)

MEMBERSHIP

Rhonda Norton



August Project Photo Lynn Merrit
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Birthdays

August 

8/2 Carole Sheftic

8/16 Hazel Dickson

8/22 Carol Hechler

July

7/20 Pam Varricchio

7/29 Lois Owens

SHDA BOARD

President
Linda Duff
248-703-6529
Ladyotroy1@aol.com

Programs
Jeanette Seese
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rnorton7@tampabay.rr.com

Secretary
Lois Owens
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Billo7734@yahoo.com

Treasurer
Carol Hechler
352-684-2939
chechler@tampabay.rr.com

Ways & Means
Newsletter/Webmaster
Pat Otto
pjottodesigns@gmail.com
352-746-2688
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